
secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday  10h March 2023
This half term our school focus is: Hope

Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 14th March- Bag2School collection- see their website for more details.

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief – please wear red!
Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd March- Parental Consultations (lists are 
up in the school foyer.)
Wednesday 22nd March- visiting author in Seahorse class
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Attendance

Seahorses:  96.5%
Starfish: 96%
Seals:  93.5%

Dolphins:  93.9%

Well done Seahorses!

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL
Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Tommy and Sadie
Starfish- Jackson and Obi

Seals- Freja and Arlo  
Dolphins- Barnaby and Ruben   

Congratulations Everybody!!

Parents

Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go 
cash-less, as far as is possible. To this 
end, please ensure you have activated 

your Parent Pay account 
(see Mrs. Tucker if you need the details).  

Ensure you are able to access your 
account; as this method will increasingly 

be being used for paying for school-
related items.

Many thanks for your support in this.

Friday 17th March

Wear something red to School!
If you wish to donate (suggested 
amount would be £1) and you can 

pay this straight to the charity  
through your child’s 
Parent Pay account.

www.parentpay.com

mailto:secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.parentpay.com/


Please bring in 
your old 

clothes on:
Tuesday 14th

March!

Seals Class Visited Falmouth 
Library!

They had the best time! Thank you to 
Mrs. Eva and all the willing helpers! 

Starfish have been working hard on 
finding ways to join and fold in DT! 

Great work all of you, 
they look amazing!! 



Here are some of the 
responses from our 

recent parent survey.
Flushing is a 
wonderful, 

caring school.

I have never been 

disappointed with 

the school.

Flushing C of E school 

has given my children 
the best grounding 

and sense of security 
in being themselves.

I feel very lucky 
my children get to 

go here.


